Letter of Mr Martin Gray, Member of Honor of « Yiddele’ Memory »
Author of “For those I loved”

Martin GRAY
Domaine des Clausonnes
06 410 Biot
Yad Vashem
Mr. Avner Shalev,
Director
Jerusalem, Israel

March 22nd 2010

Dear Mister Shaley,

As a member of Honor of “Yiddele’ Memory”, I would like to introduce to you Miss
Rachel “Lili” KESSELMAN.

Her father was a survivor of the Shoah and his experience in Poland under the
Nazis is an incredible story. Like I did with my own children, he told his daughter
about his life since she was a little girl.

When she talked to me about her Association of Young Children of Survivors, I've
accepted to be a Member of Honor and suggested to write a book about her
father’s life seen through her eyes.

You know how important the work of remembrance is.

What Lili does is not only trying to gather young children like mine to perpetuate
our memory through her association, but also to wake up people’s conscience
about the dangers of the world we live in today.

Miss Kesselman is young and she masters very well the subject of the Holocaust,
being also aware of the period we are living now. She is a courageous girl who
travels the world indefatigably in order to find new members, gives conferences
and I can only congratulate her action.

That's why, Mister Shalev, I would suggest you give “Yiddele’Memory” your
sponsorship.

Yours sincerely, S ; ,
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